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January 13, 2025 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Basin Disposal of WA., LLC d/b/a Basin Disposal of Walla Walla - G-165 LSN Request 

On behalf of Basin Disposal of WA., LLC d/b/a Basin Disposal of Walla Walla - G-165, I am 
respectfully asking that this filing be accepted under LSN, per WAC 480-70-276 for customer 
notification. Pursuant to WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii), affected customers will receive notification 
of this change on the billing reflecting the revised rate. 

Respectfully, 

Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 
Basin Disposal of WA., LLC 
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